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Opening of St Anne’s Pre School 
 
In order to maintain the safety of pupils at St Anne’s School, we would like to inform businesses and 

residents that access to the School Reception via the school drive at St Anne’s School is no longer 

permitted during school hours from 8am to 3.30pm.   

Visitors, utility providers and delivery drivers are welcome to use the access to School Reception via 

the car park during school hours or to telephone the number on the gates if specific access is 

required. 

  

Please contact Wendy Wilson, Deputy Head Teacher for further information:  

01481 822173 

07839700568 

wendy.wilson@alderney.sch.gg 

www.alderney.sch.gg 
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